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Public Notice of Potential Exposures 
 
Due to the fact that COVID-19 is widespread in our community, the Cayuga County Health 
Department will no longer be announcing possible COVID-19 exposure locations, such as stores 
and restaurants, in Cayuga County.  CCHD will continue to investigate each positive COVID-19 
case and conduct contact tracing in the County; however, we will not be announcing the dates and 
times if an individual worked, shopped or ate at a particular location. Please note that all 
individuals who are identified as close contacts of positive cases will continue to be notified of 
their exposure. 
 
The public is encouraged to take precautions to protect themselves each and every time they leave 
their homes. There is a risk of exposure each time we go out in public, especially now with the 
increase of community spread of COVID-19 and the increased number of cases.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


